
Beginning Wednesday, September 4, 
at 8 P.M. for approximately 3 days
The essential-water-use-only request will impact customers 
in the following areas: Clinton, Rosaryville, Marlton, 
Brandywine, Accokeek and portions of Ft. Washington. Type 
your address in the interactive map to determine if you are 
located in the impacted area.

What does essential-water-use-only mean? 
Customers are urged to:
• �Stop all outside water use – no watering lawns, washing cars or topping off swimming pools.  

• �Use water only as necessary – i.e., take shorter showers and quickly turn off faucets 
immediately after use.  

• �Limit flushing toilets (do not flush after every use).  

• �Limit using washing machines and dishwashers to full loads only.  

Stay informed
	
• For more information, including possible road closures, visit: wsscwater.com/essential-use. 		
• Follow us for updates.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.
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